
Good morning, 

Although it is technically still winter, before you know it spring will arrive and then school will be out for 

the summer!  Last year we premiered our new Community Pool Membership Cards which we thought 

went swimmingly!  Each year when you renew your membership, the card you received for your initial 

membership will automatically be updated to use again.  The cards can be either digital or physical, your 

choice!  Each time you go to the pool, you will need to have your membership card scanned.   

The card has a photo attached to your account, not on the card.  We ask that parents of young children 

have their child’s photo taken every year or so since they grow so fast!  New members this year will have 

to send us a headshot photo to: recreation@aurorarec.com or come into our office at 575 Oakwood Ave 

2nd floor to have a photo taken.  Our office is open Monday-Friday 8:30am- 4:30pm. 

If you have not yet purchased a pool Membership, please click on the link below for step-by-step 

instructions.   

Pool Membership Directions 

Memberships will be available for purchase on our website: www.aurorarec.com beginning today, March 

11th.  Please give us a call if you have any questions.  716-652-8866. 

 

On another note, a little clarification for Day Camp Online health/ immunization records.  If you are 

planning on registering for BOTH Hamlin Park and JP Nicely, you will need to submit your child’s 

immunization records once, but answer the health questionnaire twice…….once for each camp. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Town of Aurora Recreation Department 
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